Pray for THE CULLERS
MISSIONARIES TO TAIWAN
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July-September 2023
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Greetings from Taiwan! | must apologize for the delays lately in receiving our
prayer letters, especially if you receive them by email. Our computer problems
are hopefully fixed now. Both of our computers crashed!

July and August were very busy months here. We held Vacation Bible School in
both churches, plus a week of youth camp. Praise the Lord, we had children and a
young teenager make professions of faith in both churches. Many new contacts
were made and some are continuing to come to church.

In September we started the Bible Institute classes again with 11 students

studying. Jeanette has been contacting schools and senior centers for the B
Christmas outreach in December. At present, we have around 3,000 scheduled to -‘ﬂg
hear the Christmas story. Please pray for this outreach. \ﬂl

The month of October is our ‘mission’s month’. This year’s theme is, ‘For the
Sake of the Gospel’, | Cor. 9:23. We support 14 missionaries in the Mountaintop
Baptist Church and are introducing missions in the Neipu Baptist Church. We
hope to take on new missionaries in both churches this year.

These are both troubling and exciting times here in Taiwan. Let’s pray and work
together while we can, for the sake of the gospel!

God bless you,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers
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Neipu VBS This young teen prayed to receive Christ

and is reading the Gospel of John afterward

Reviewing the gospel with those A great week at Mountaintop!

who came forward.



